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Friday, 9th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope my letter finds you and yours well.  
 
I am writing to remind you that next Monday, 12th February and Tuesday, 13th 
February are holidays. Schools will be closed. Additionally, Wednesday, 14th 
February is an in-service day for staff so schools are closed to pupils. 
 
School returns for all pupils on Thursday, 15th February at 8:50am. 
 
 
Additionally, here are some pending school calendar items for your information: 
 

• S4, S5 & S6 Tracking Reports – Issued week beginning 19th February  
 

• S5 & S6 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday, 21st February from 4:15pm – 6:15pm 
 

• S3 into S4 (for session 24-25) Personalisation and Choice Info Evening – 
Wednesday, 28th February (Mr Gallagher will write to S3 parents with specific 
arrangements) 

 

• S3 into S4 (for session 24-25) Personalisation and Choice process begins – 
Week beginning 4th March (again, Mr Gallagher will be in touch with S3 
parents). This concludes on or by 15th March 

 

• S4, S5 & S6 Tracking Reports and department SQA level confirmation 
meetings – week beginning 18th March  

 

• S4 into S5 and S5 into S6 Personalisation and Choice process (for session 24-
25) – commences week beginning 18th March 

 

• School closes for Easter Break on Thursday, 28th March at 2:30pm.  
 

• School returns Monday, 15th April at 8:50am 
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• SQA Examination Diet – commences week beginning 22nd April  
 

• S1, S2 and S3 Tracking Reports – issued week beginning 29th April 
 

• S1 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday, 8th May 
 
 
As always, either the Year Head for your child’s stage or I will be in touch as applicable 
with specific information as it pertains to your child.  
 
 
If you wish to discuss your child’s learning or wellbeing, please get in touch with their 
Pupil Support Teacher or their Year Head, you can also contact me directly using the 
details on the top of this letter; you do not need to wait until a scheduled event to 
communicate or to meet with key staff.  
 
I thank you as always for your fantastic support of our school and I wish you a lovely 
long weekend with your families.  
 
Take care for now. 
 
 
Brian McDermott 
Head Teacher 
All Saints’ RC Secondary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


